
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF RULEMAKING 

Pursuant to Arkansas Code Annotated § 25-25-101 et seq., notice is hereby 

given that the Arkansas State Board of Architects, Landscape Architects, 

and Interior Designers (ASBALAID) is considering the proposed revisions 

to its Rules and Regulations. 

The proposed revisions and modifications to the Rules include, but are not 

limited to, the following subjects and issues: Definitions, General 

Provisions, Board Operations, Applications, Registration Standards, 

Examination, Continuing Education, Licensure Renewals, Practice of 

Architecture, Scope of Practice, Unlicensed Practice, Professional Conduct, 

Construction Administration, Buildings Constructed without an Architect, 

Fee Schedules, Sanctions, and Rules of Procedure. The proposed rule 

changes may impact licensed architects and unlicensed individuals 

(including property owners, contractors, and other professionals). 

The proposed rule changes are posted at www.arkansas.gov/arch and on 

the Secretary of State’s Web site; in addition, you may contact the Board to 

obtain a written copy. 

A public hearing will be held on Friday, April 29, 2011 at 1:00 p.m. 

Arkansas Studies Institute, 401 President Clinton Avenue, Little Rock, 

Arkansas. Written comments from the public will be accepted in advance 

of the meeting if received prior to April 28, 2011. Written comments should 

be mailed to ASBALAID at 101 East Capitol Avenue, Suite 110, Little Rock, 

AR 72201-3822. 
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